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Townsend, Erle

From: Elise Cundy <ercundy@outlook.com>

Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 12:27 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear State of Maine Government,  

 

        As a citizen of Maine, I do NOT want to be forced to drive an electric car. They are too expensive and do not do well 

in this climate. And it's absurd to think of charging them. And to replace a battery is incredibly expensive. No one I know 

could afford it. I'd end up with a motorcycle or a horse and buggy like the Amish. No one I know wants one. Time to stop 

this foolishness and recognize we don't live in California.  

                            Sincerely,  

                                             A Retired Mainer 

 

 

Sent from my U.S.Cellular© Smartphone 
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